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Dear Parents and Prospective Caddies,

On behalf of the members and employees of Grosse Ile Golf and Country Club, we are thrilled that you are considering becoming a caddie at our Club.  Our caddie program is an unbelievable source of pride for our Club.  Grosse Ile Golf and Country Club is an active contributor to the Evans Scholar Foundation, and has had many Evans Scholarship recipients in the long and storied history of our Caddie Program.

The professional staff at Grosse Ile Golf and Country Club prides itself on providing the best training and opportunities for all of our caddies that would like to be part of our resurging Caddie Program.  Becoming a caddie at GIGCC will provide the opportunity to develop positive work habits, great communication skills, familiarity with the game of golf, and financial reward.  A Caddie at GIGCC will be able to work outdoors in the summer sunshine while communication and connecting with our members and other caddies as well.

Once caddies have gone through the required training to become certified, our professional staff will work with all of the new caddies before, during, and after the season to help them succeed and become a better caddie.  This includes additional training on the course, discussing golf rules and course etiquette, tips to improve while working on the course, and positive encouragement throughout the golf season.

Items Needed to Begin Caddie Training:
· Work Permit from School
· Caddie Bib & Towel (Provided by GIGCC)
· Tennis or Golf Shoes
· Khaki Pants or Shorts
· White Collared Polo Shirt
· Hat & Sunglasses Permitted (Golf Appropriate)

We are looking forwards to another fun and successful upcoming golf season here at Grosse Ile Golf and Country Club.  We are especially excited to have our new caddies join us for the year and hopefully many more to come.

Thankfully Signed,


[bookmark: _GoBack]The GIGCC Caddie Committee
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